
   

 

January 24, 2023 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

This notification is to inform you that District will be implementing full remote learning for all 

students on Wednesday, January 25, due to the extreme weather that is being forecasted.  All 

students and staff members will work remotely Wednesday, January 25.  Classes will resume in-

person for the all schools on Thursday, January 26. 

Repeat the District will be operating remotely for all students and staff on Wednesday, January 

25, due to the approaching winter storm. 

 

Thank you,   

Jeff Soles, Superintendent 
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